Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

BORN

O'CONNOR - Ronald and Claire are thrilled to announce the birth of their second child, Stephen, on August 22nd, 1986, 6 lbs. 15 oz. a baby brother to Mikey. Proud grandparents are Walter and Joan O'Connor and Georges and Virginia Messier.

DIED

SCRIVER, Frederick C, at Hemmingford, Que, on August 26th, 1986, age 39 years, beloved son of Bruce and Elizabeth Scriver. Funeral service was from Kelly Funeral Home, Huntingdon on Thursday August 28 at 2 p.m. Interment Hemmingford Protestant Cemetery. In lieu of flowers donations may be made to Quebec Society for the disabled.

GRADUATION



Mia Oswald, daughter of Mathew and Helen Oswald and grand-daughter of Mrs. E. Bayard, graduated from Algonquin College on June 21, 1986 from the Medical Secretarial Arts program. Mia is now employed in Edmonton, Alberta.

CARD OF THANKS

May we take this opportunity to express our very sincere thanks to friends and relatives who helped make our 60th Wedding Anniversary such a memorable occasion. Your flowers, cards, gifts, visits and phone calls were sincerely appreciated.

Helen and Walter Keddy

The family of Mr. Josaphat Bourdon wishes to thank all persons who expressed their sympathy by way of donations of flowers or visits at the time of his death.

Mrs. Yvette Gauthier-Leboeuf is very thankful to all who expressed their sympathy at the time of the death of Mr. Adrien Leboeuf, on August 9, 1986, by mass offerings, sympathy cards or attendance at the funeral. Please consider this as a personal thank you.

IN MEMORIAM

RENNIE, Hugh - In loving memory of a dear husband, father and grandfather, who passed away, September 4th, 1984.

"Never more than a though away Quietly remembered every day. No need for words except to say Still loved, still missed in

every way."
Rhea, Dorothy, Ronald and Elaine, Lee, Jeannie, Cindy, Darryl and Candice.

CARD OF THANKS

I want to say a very sincere thank you to Dr. Stalker, Dr. Brissette, the nursing staff and all others of the personnel of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care given to me while a patient there, also to my many friends for cards and visits, and a very grateful thank you to my neighbors in Franklin for the many favors shown to Thelma to enable her to visit me and all the other good turns. Thanks to my daughters and sisters for their concern.

Sincerely Archie Hughes

The family of the late Mrs. Ellen Wood, wishes to express their thanks and appreciation to relatives, neighbors and friends, for their many acts of kindness, charitable donations and cards at the time of the loss of a dear mother, mother-in-law, grandmother and great grandmother.

We wish to express our warmest and most sincere thank you to Dr. John Bray, the case room staff and the 2nd floor nursing staff of the Lakeshore General Hospital for the kindness, concern and attention received while under your care. A big thank you from all of us. Ronald, Claire, Mikey and Stevie O'Connor.

WEDDING RECEPTION

IN HONOR OF

Lorraine Deschambault and Denis Leblanc

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 6

TROUT RIVER GOLF CLUB

DISCO: RAY CAZA EVERYONE WELCOME

25th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY

THE FAMILY OF Ernest and Rosalie Maither INVITE YOU TO CELEBRATE WITH THEM

ON SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 6

AT 8:30 P.M.
CANADIAN LEGION OF HUNTINGDON
MEMBERS AND GUESTS WELCOME
NO GIFTS PLEASE

WEDDING RECEPTION

IN HONOR OF

Sheldon Blankers and Debbie Sherry

> AT THE CHATEAU HUNTINGDON

SAT., SEPT. 13

DISCO

EVERYONE WELCOME

LUNCH